
 

 

Stubbings Infant School 
School Street 

Hebden Bridge 

West Yorkshire 

HX7 8BP 

  

01422 842728 

admin@stubbings.calderdale.sch.uk 

www.stubbingsinfantschool.co.uk 

 

☏   

17th May 2022 
Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

        Friday 1st July 2022 
Dear Families 
 
After learning about Sculptures in Art we have arranged a trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park.  We 
will learn to share our thoughts and opinions about the works of different artists, noticing the different 
media used and the techniques used to create them. 
 
We need to leave school no later than 9.00am to catch the coach. Please bring your child to 
school at 8.45am.  We are aiming to be back in school for 3.30pm. 
 
All children will need: 
 

• A packed lunch and a drink in a named carrier bag. If you would like school to provide a 
packed lunch, please indicate that on the form below along with your child’s choice of 
sandwich filling. 

• Sturdy shoes for walking 

• Waterproof coat, sunhat and suncream, depending on the weather on the day. 
 
Cost: The trip will be subsidised by school but we need to ask for a voluntary minimum contribution 

of £12 each to help to cover the cost.  

Thank you. 
 
Lucy Caswell 
Executive Headteacher 

Please keep this part for your information and return slip to school 

 

Yorkshire Sculpture Park 
        Friday 1st July 2022 

 

Child’s Name  

 
I give/do not give permission for my child to go on the trip to Shibden Hall  
 
I enclose £12 contribution to cost of trip 
 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child 
 
OR 
 
I would like school to provide a packed lunch  
(Please circle choice of filling:   Cheese, Ham, Egg mayo, Tuna mayo, Hummus) 
 
 
Signed  
 
Please inform the classroom staff if your child gets travel sick.  Thank you. 


